DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
CORPUS CHRISTI ARMY DEPOT
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78419

DRXAD-G(ACP)
5 MAY 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder, American GI Forum
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

This is in reply to your letter of 21 April 1977 regard1ng the poss1b1e
employment of Mr. Arnoldo Chapa.

‘The employment opportunities at Corpus Christi Army Depot appear slim
in the foreseeable future due to a recent reduction in our authorized
employment Timits. We are retaining Mr. Chapa's application, however, in
the event employment possibilities become more favorable during the year.

Mr. Chapa will be notified that his application is on file in our Civilian
Personnel Office and that he will be considered for employment as a
transfer eligible whenever possible.

We are always gratified to know of individuals who are interested in
employment at this Depot. If we can be of any further assistance, please
feel free to contact us. :

Sincerely yours,

FRANCIS J. TONER

Colonel, TC
Commanding

BUY AND HOLD U.S. SAVINGS BONDS



